
This week in F1…
This week in F1 we have continued learning all about 

farms. We have read the stories ‘Higgly Hen’ and ‘Cuddly 
Cow’. 

On Tuesday, the children looked at the different farm 
animals and we talked about the names for the baby 

animals.
For our ‘I Wonder Wednesday’ this week we made a 

delicious vegetable soup. We discussed the ingredients 
and the method of making the soup.

On Thursday the children wrote a recipe for vegetable 
soup. We recapped on how we had made our soup.

On Friday we talked about what me might see on a farm 
such as animals and tractors, then the children drew a 

map.
The children have also enjoyed vegetable printing in our 
creative area and making patterns. In the water area the 
children were washing all of the farm animals and in 
the mud kitchen the children have been practising to 

chop vegetables.

In Maths the children have been creating patterns using 
different farm animals. We talked about how a pattern is 
repeating. We have also been talking about capacity. We 
used potatoes to fill different sized containers and talked 

about how many each container could hold.
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